
2025   Youth Mission Auction Baskets   2025 
Auction: March 29th !! 

 
Auction time is coming up again!  We’re starting to think auction baskets to support 
Youth Missions. This is an opportunity for individuals, families, groups of families, 
church groups and anyone and everyone to put together their own basket for donation.  
It’s a great opportunity to spend time together coming up with a theme, planning, 
shopping or making items for the basket and putting together a fun and unique 
expression of your time.  The baskets will be donated and put up as an item for auction 
on March 29th.  Your name and/or group will be displayed on the description sign (or 
not if you wish to remain anonymous). 
 
It’s important to note that the word basket is only a generic term for the container for 
your theme.  Feel free to use your imagination….use a tub, box, bucket, tote, wheel 

barrow, whatever you want to hold your stuff!    
 
There are several ways a ‘basket’ can be put together.  A group can put everything 
together from start to finish, supplying the container and all items, or you can provide 
the items and we’ll take care of putting the finishing touches on the final presentation 
and finding a container. If you want help figuring out a theme, we’ve had several over 
the years…..baking, cooking, Italian, reading, movies, music, baby, household fix-it 
items, bar-b-que, college, chocolate, beauty, exercise, crafts, pampering, scrapbook, 
coffee, tools, family fun, games, emergency, cleaning, gardening, sports, teacher, 
cleaning, and socks!  Whatever you come up with, we’re happy to have it. 
 
We may have empty baskets for you so please feel free to check with me first before you 
purchase a container if you do not have one.   
 
Tips:  Please no alcohol.  Do not cellophane baskets. 

 
And of course, come out to Auction Night and see the baskets and bid on them!  Have 
fun with this while helping to support Youth Missions as they go outside of Grove 

walls to perform mission work.  All donations must be turned in by March 21st.  We 
can arrange for pick up and other help you require.  If you are interested in contributing 
or have any questions, please contact Denny Scheffler or the church office.  


